
Great-Britain: Prince of Wales becomes Patron of the National Society of 
Allotment and Leisure Gardeners 
  
His Royal Highness the Prince of Wales has kindly agreed to assume the Patronage 
of the National Society of Allotment and Leisure Gardeners. The Prince of Wales has 
a long–standing interest in horticulture and sustainable growing and has always 
championed the benefits of partaking in such activities. 
 
Today, the Chairman of the NSALG, Mr Allan Rees MBE and Mrs Donna McDaid, 
National Secretary of the NSALG, warmly welcomed the Prince’s decision. They 
expressed the hope that the Patronage of His Royal Highness will help to create 
greater awareness of the allotment movement and attract more support for its 
valuable work. 
 
Mrs Donna McDaid 
National Secretary 
 

 


